On Monday, August 10th, 2020 at 11:11am a
WWD was detected turning EB onto the WB
exit ramp at CR-X49 and US-20.

This was not an actual WWD. The detected
driver went the wrong way to talk with the
driver of a stopped semi truck. The driver

approached from the north, backed up (the
wrong way) onto the ramp, spoke with the

driver, and then returned to CR-X49.
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